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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for all of the messages of support.  

All of the staff are really appreciative.  It has 

been wonderful to welcome our pupils back 

in to school.  We really have missed them. 

Thank you for following the signs and setting 

a good example for the children.   

It is really important that we continue to do this to keep the children safe.  

So far this week the plan has run very smoothly.  The children have been amazing.  

It is so lovely to see how excited they are coming back into school.  I have liaised 

with my Governing Body and I have decided to extend the day for the ‘Check-in’ 

for the next 2 weeks. 

Could I remind you to send in a snack and a labelled water bottle with your child.  

Next week, the children will also need a packed lunch.  Please could you provide 

them with food that won’t be too messy if the weather is poor as children will be 

eating in the classroom!  If the weather is good, we will eat our lunch outside.    

Also children may need a sunhat and some sun screen applied before school if the 

weather is hot.  Please may I remind you that children should not need to bring 

anything else into school.  We are supplying stationery for your child and we will 

not be changing for PE. 

The cleaning routines are going well.  We encourage children to use soap and    

water primarily to wash their hands.  We also have plenty of hand sanitiser 

throughout the building.  Please do not let children bring in their own hand       

sanitiser unless there is a specific medical reason that you have informed us about 

prior to them coming to school.   

We are still hoping to invite all of Year 6 in on Friday 17th for a socially-distanced 
get together.  This is very weather dependant as we can’t accommodate all of the 
children inside.  I will let you know nearer the time if this is going to be possible 
and give you the details.   

Contact us: 01873 853746 

email: llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk  

Follow us on TWITTER 
www.twitter.com/
LlantilioSchool 

 
 or CLICK HERE 

https://twitter.com/LlantilioSchool


  

        Please remember that we use SCHOOP to communicate                
 information.  There are details on the website of how to access 
 SCHOOP.  IF you want to stay up-to-date with information.  This is 
 the way the school office communicates with you and  it is vital     

        that you download the APP or you will miss important news. 

 

 Your child’s class teacher will communicate with you via SeeSaw, again it is  

        really important that you download the APP. 

  

 All information is also put onto the website:  

 https://www.llantiliopertholeycv.monmouthshire.sch.uk/  

 

The days that your child is invited in remains the same.  You are able to pick sib-

lings up at the same time.  Use the earliest time for siblings. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.   

 

Best wishes to you all, 

Helen King (Headteacher) 

Contact us: 01873 853746 

email: llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk  

Weeks beginning: 

6th/13th July 

Drop Off Time Pick Up Time 

Reception 8.55 2.05 

Year 1 8.50 2.10 

Year 2 8.45 2.15 

Year 3 9.00 2.00 

Year 4 8.55 2.05 

Year 5 8.50 2.10 

Year 6 8.45 2.15 

https://www.llantiliopertholeycv.monmouthshire.sch.uk/

